
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Greetings Year 1!  
 

I hope all of my favourite storytellers have 
had another great week, learning lots and 

making magical memories! 
  
 

This week, your comprehension is all about a bear, who 
is looking forward to eating a delicious iced bun. Mmm! 

This got me thinking about other stories that are about bears 
and I just had to share this one with you! It’s definitely one of  

my favourites. Can you work out why? 
 

I hope you enjoy this week’s story, Year 1. 
 

 
Stay safe and keep reading! 

 
 

Love, your Reading Pixie 
 

xx 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PHXSFyV1R1Q

